[bookmark: _Hlk5017159]Notes:
The vehicle order meeting on Monday, April 8th, is MANDATORY for everyone getting a vehicle this year.
The vehicle bid process changed this year and agencies now have a choice of between vendors in each vehicle type. It will be up to each agency to determine which vendor they choose to purchase from the approved vendor list. The list is sorted by vehicle type. 
If your agency is approved for a cutaway, you may select a metal or fiberglass body, even if you put the opposite in your grant application.
KDOT will pay 80% of the cost of the vehicles, even if the price exceeds what you put in your application. You will need to make sure that your agency has the 20% local match if the vehicle and options you select exceed the amount in your application.
Directions:
· Each agency will need to look at the list of approved vendors for the type of vehicle(s) they were approved for funding.
· Agencies will need to go to the website listed below, review the specifications and the preliminary order forms for each vendor.
· http://www.ksdot.org/burTransPlan/pubtrans/2019-bid-documents.asp

· Once the agency has done their research and decided on a vehicle/vendor, then the agency will need to print the correct order form, have it signed (if the authorized person is not attending Monday’s meeting), and bring it to the meeting with them on Monday. The agency can select the options on Monday after talking to the vendors, but please make sure to have the forms signed.
· If an agency is unsure of which vehicle/vendor they want to order and wish to wait until Monday’s meeting, then they can print off any forms they are interested in and bring all of them to the meeting to decide.
· [bookmark: _GoBack] There will be vendors, KCTDC members and KDOT staff available to answer questions on Monday.


